
From: Schembri, Karen [mailto:Karen.Schembri@act.gov.au] On Behalf 
Of GALLAGHER
Sent: Friday, 28 November 2014 10:27 AM
To: Peter & Belinda Clarkson
Subject: RE: Australian disaster grants
 
Dear Belinda
 
Thank you for providing the Chief Minister with a copy of the two letters you have 
sent to the Prime Minister.
 
Regards
 
Karen Schembri | Office of the Chief Minister
t:  620 50840 | fx: 620 53030 
| karen.schembri@act.gov.au | www.chiefminister.act.gov.au
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